
Marcellus Township 

Marcellus Township Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

The Zoning Board of Appeals will be holding a hearing to hear concerns regarding a 
variance request for the property at 51373 W Saddlebag  Decatur, Michigan.  Notices have 

been sent to property owners within 1000’ of this property. 

 

A hearing will be held on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., at the Marcellus 
Township Hall, 463 W. Main St., Marcellus, Michigan, to hear any concerns regarding the 

proposed variance request. 

 

If you have any concerns regarding this, please contact a member of the Zoning Board of 
Appeals at 269-646-2305 or appear in person on July 16, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. to state your 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gregory Grames 
Zoning Board of Appeals 


